Jennifer Brock

From: Landon Chandler

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 10:01 AM
To: Jennifer Brock

Subject: RE: foundation survey

Yeah he’s good, it couldn’t be closer than 9’ so it seems it’s right on.

ADMIN2103-0001

Thanks,

Landon Chandler
Senior Planner
Harnett County

NEW GROWTH
STRONG ROOTS

From: Jennifer Brock

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 9:55 AM

To: Landon Chandler <Ichandler@harnett.org>
Subject: FW: foundation survey

Landon, do you have anything on this variance. There is no paperwork in the system
Thank You,

Jennifer S. Brock,

Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKjnney PRy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Main: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6433

**Note our physical location has changed**




From: Josh Kelley [mailto:jk83101 @gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 9:32 AM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: Fwd: foundation survey

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

This is the plot plan for:

35 Old Pine Ct
Spring Lake NC 28390

to show we comply with our 9 foot administrative variance.

Thank you,
Josh Kelley

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Josh Kelley <jk83101@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Dec 7, 2021 at 9:00 AM
Subject: Fwd: foundation survey

To: <handr28360(@gmail.com>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Christopher Powers <christopher.powers@powerssurveying.com>
Date: Tue, Dec 7, 2021 at 8:51 AM

Subject: foundation survey

To: <jk83101(@gmail.com>

please see attached for pdf

Christopher Powers (910)734-0491
Powers Surveying (910)738-6980

Josh Kelley

Josh Kelley




